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              Dated: 27/11/2020 

 

Orientation for Ph. D. students [USBAS]  of session 2020-21 

 

To welcome all the Ph. D. students, who have joined USBAS for Ph. D. programme in 

session 2020-21, a online orientation programme is scheduled to be held on 1st 

December, 2020 at 11.30 am sharp. The idea behind this programme is to make newly 

admitted students familiar with the USBAS and GGSIPU campus. 

All the Ph. D. students of USBAS are advised to attend this orientation programme 

positively. Joining link will be shared shortly. 

 

 

Dr. Yogesh K. Tyagi 
Ph. D. Coordinator [USBAS] 

 

Copy to: 

1. All Ph. D. students of USBAS 

2. All faculty members of USBAS 

3. Director, Research and Consultancy 

4. Head, UITS for uploading on the University website 
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